
General Education Committee 
April 15, 2019 

Minutes 
 
Present:  Cynthia Pengilly, Morgan Bliss, Becky Pearson, John Bowen, Carey Gazis, Thomas Tenerelli, Tim Hargrave, 
Laurie Moshier, Bernadette Jungblut, Jason White, Bill Schaffer, Lizzie Brown, Rose Spodobalski-Brower, Mike Gimlin 
 
Absent:  Jeff Dippmann, Jill Hoxmeier 
 
Guest(s):  Chris Denison 
 
Meeting was called to order at 3:03 p.m. 
 
Chair update - Becky reported that there is a lot of things that are coming up that will constrain the committee time. 
 
CB graduation timeframe issue – An issue has been brought up by the College of Business regarding some students 
who could be benefited from the new Gen Ed.  These students currently are scheduled to graduate fall quarter.  By 
switching to the new General Education Program they could potentially graduate in spring or summer.  The College of 
Business has asked if there is any way Central could give students this option.  The second request is if the students 
could get a letter stating they will graduate fall quarter, even if they do not have any courses to take.  It was mentioned 
that the General Education program doesn’t start until fall 2019, so option one is not practical.  Becky asked if it might 
be a possibility that students could get a letter from Registrar saying the student is finished with their course work, but 
won’t have their degree conferred until December 2019.  Rose indicated it should be limited to only those students 
who have not applied for fall and who will be taking classes.  Jason indicated that the colleges and/or advising could 
provide a letter indicating they are on track to complete fall quarter.  A query will be run of students 144 credits who 
may still need general education.   
 
Carey moved that students should not be evaluated for the new General Education program before it is in place next 
fall.  John seconded and motion was passed. 
 
Student petition - Hold until next Monday. 
 
184 Enrollment ADCO recommendations - ADCO put forward several recommendations on the 184 enrollment 
management.  One - they want to see all 184 sections opened all at once, to all students who can register for any 
given enrollment period.  No holding sections back, no reserves.  Two - they request that only students with fewer than 
45 credits may enroll in a 184 course.   
 
Carey moved to move forward with ADCO’s recommendations of 184 sections opened at once with no holding 
sections back and that only students with 45 or fewer credits may enroll in a 184.  John seconded and motion was 
approved.   
 
DHC MOU - Anne Cubile would like to have a change in paragraph two.  Chris Dennis indicated that DHC is 
considered a parallel system that is equivalent to General Education but is not part of the General Education program.  
Becky will meet with Anne and Amy Claridge regarding these concerns.  Chris indicated that DHC will be putting 
through course changes to update their outcomes this summer.   
 
The committee moved into sub-groups to work on indirect transfer courses. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 5:05 p.m. 


